Hello Mrs Piggle Wiggle Betty Macdonald
Yeah, reviewing a ebook Hello Mrs Piggle Wiggle Betty Macdonald could add
your close contacts listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to
be successful. As understood, achievement does not recommend that you have
astonishing points.
Comprehending as without difficulty as bargain even more than other will pay
for each success. next-door to, the message as with ease as perspicacity of
this Hello Mrs Piggle Wiggle Betty Macdonald can be taken as skillfully as
picked to act.

The Doctor Wears Three Faces Mary Bard 2016-10-27 As a family, the Bards
were always special. In the really bad times of the Great American
Depression of the late ‘twenties and early ‘thirties and in the not-quite-sobad-times of the New Deal which followed, they hung together closely like a
bunch of bananas: unfailingly bright, optimistic and funny, totally
supportive of each other and endlessly hospitable to others of all ages,
races and creeds less fortunate than themselves. The rock of the family was
Sydney, the widowed mother. But undoubtedly the mover, the fixer and
Unequalled Organiser-of-Others had to be Mary, the fizzing firecracker. And
then she married a doctor. She became a Doctor’s Wife without catching one
glimpse of the Job Description. Even if she had, she would have married Jim
anyway. She had always welcomed a challenge. Which was just as well, for
otherwise we would have been robbed of this very enjoyable book in which a
‘mover’ and a ‘do-er’ of a Doctor’s Wife gets to grips with possibly one of
the most conservative professions on Earth. It could have been a recipe for
disaster. Instead it produced this book—a sure-fire prescription for high
entertainment.
Runaway Ralph Beverly Cleary 2009-10-06 Newbery Medal-winning author
Beverly Cleary ramps up the humor and adventure in the second book in the
Ralph S. Mouse trilogy. With a motorcycle to rev and the open road to see,
Ralph S. Mouse is itching to run away from his overprotective family! But
once he escapes to a summer campground nearby, the horrors of the wild make
him doubt his plan. Angry cats, scary watchdogs, and grouchy gophers are
only the half of it... But then he befriends Garf, a sad and friendless boy
at the camp. Though he wants desperately to be back home with his relatives,
Ralph realizes that he may need to help Garf before he can help himself.
Runaway Ralph is perfect for independent reading or for shared reading at
home or in a classroom. This fun story is the second of a trilogy, along
with The Mouse and the Motorcycle and Ralph S. Mouse, all inspired by the
author's hope to create appealing books for boys and girls—and by the sight
of her son playing with toy cars.
The Moffats Eleanor Estes 2001 Relates the adventures and misadventures of
the four Moffat children living with their widowed mother in a yellow house
on New Dollar Street in the small town of Cranbury, Connecticut.

Nancy and Plum Betty MacDonald 2014-10-02 'Big snowflakes fluttered slowly
through the air like white feathers and made all of Heavenly Valley smooth
and white and quiet and beautiful' So here we are on Christmas Eve, locked
up in rotten Mrs Monday's boarding house with no presents and no Christmas
dinner, while all the other children have gone home for the holidays. I'm
Nancy, by the way, and this is my sister Plum. Luckily, we're both pretty
good at making up stories about the adventures and pretty dresses that we'd
like to have, and that helps us put up with Mrs Monday and her awful niece
Marybelle. But one day, we're going to escape, and maybe we'll find a nice
home and a family all of our own. Wouldn't that be just wonderful? Includes
exclusive material: In ‘The Backstory’ you can take the quiz and find out
why Nancy and Plum is Jacqueline Wilson's favourite children's book! Vintage
Children’s Classics is a twenty-first century classics list aimed at 8-12
year olds and the adults in their lives. Discover timeless favourites from
The Jungle Book and Alice’s Adventures in Wonderland to modern classics such
as The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas and The Curious Incident of the Dog in the
Night-Time.
The Shape of a Year Jean Hersey 1967 A month-by-month account of a year in
the rural life of a woman.
Ladybug Girl and Bumblebee Boy Jacky Davis 2009-03-05 This hardcover
picture book in the New York Times bestselling Ladybug Girl series explores
themes of making friends, compromise, and imaginative play at that favorite
preschool place—the playground. Lulu and her dog Bingo meet up with Sam on
the playground and want to play together. Sam likes the sandbox but Lulu
thinks the monkey bars are better. They just can’t agree…until Lulu asks,
“Have you ever played Ladybug Girl?” Quickly, Sam becomes the brave
Bumblebee Boy, and he and Lulu, a.k.a Ladybug Girl, are superheroes who save
the playground from scary monsters and mean robots. New friends want to join
their game too, and soon the Bug Squad is formed with Ladybug Girl,
Bumblebee Boy, Dragonfly Girl, and Butterfly Girl using their imaginations
to keep the playground safe. For fans of Toot and Puddle and The Amazing
Adventures of Bumblebee Boy, the Ladybug Girl series honors friendship,
cooperation, and a love of the outdoors!
Hello, Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle Betty MacDonald 1994-06-03 The incomparable Mrs.
Piggle-Wiggle loves children good or bad and never scolds but has positive
cures for Answer-Backers, Never-Want-to-Go-to-Bedders, and other boys and
girls with strange habits. ‘[Now] in paperback . . . for a new generation of
children to enjoy.’ —San Francisco Examiner Chronicle.
Missy Piggle-Wiggle and the Whatever Cure Ann M. Martin 2016-09-06 "Mrs.
Piggle-Wiggle has left her Upside-Down House and the animals that live there
in the care of her twenty-something niece, Missy. Luckily for the town's
families, Missy Piggle-Wiggle is capable of concocting the same sort of
inventive cures for bad behavior that made her aunt an indispensable
community resource"-Anybody Can Do Anything Betty Bard MacDonald 2016 "After surviving the
failed chicken farm-and marriage-immortalized in The Egg and I, Betty
MacDonald returns to live with her mother and desperately searches to find a
job to support her two young daughters. Anybody Can Do Anything recounts
Betty's hilarious attempts to find work during the Great Depression, all
with the help of her older sister Mary"--Cover, page 4. ,

Happy Birthday, Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle Betty MacDonald 2008-09-30 Mrs. PiggleWiggle is back with a brand-new bundle of wonderfully magical cures for any
bad habit—from watching too much TV, to picky eating, to fear of trying new
things. And while Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle is working her magic, the children are
working some of their own, planning a boisterous birthday bash for
everyone's favorite problem solver!
How Late It Was How Late James Kelman 2012-09-30 WINNER OF 1994 THE BOOKER
PRIZE. Sammy's had a bad week. Most of it's just a blank space in his mind,
and the bits that he can remember, he'd rather not. His wallet's gone, along
with his new shoes, he's been arrested then beaten up by the police and
thrown out on the street - and he's just gone blind. He remembers a row with
his girlfriend, but she seems to have disappeared; and he might have been
trying to fix a bit of business up with an old mate, he's not too sure.
Things aren't looking too good for Sammy and his problems have hardly begun.
'A passionate, scintillating, brilliant song of a book' Guardian
Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle's Farm Betty MacDonald 1985-08-09 Ms. Piggle-Wiggle's
left her upside-down town house and has moved to a farm in the country. With
the help of her cows and pigs and horses, she's still curing girls and boys
of their bad habits. So whatever the problem-from pet forgetter-itis to
fraidycat-ness-the parents all exclaim, "Better call Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle!"
Teaching Tips for Kids with Dyslexia, Grades PK - 5 Sherrill B. Flora
2012-09-01 Based on current research, Teaching Tips for Kids with Dyslexia
provides teachers and parents with practical multisensory methods that will
help children acquire the necessary phonological skills to become successful
readers. Included are the early signs and symptoms of dyslexia; language
intervention strategies; the importance of developing pre-phonemic and
phonemic awareness; multisensory methods for identifying letters, reading
sight words, and spelling; as well as suggestions for classroom and material
modifications; improving handwriting; building confidence; and new
instructional concepts. This resource is a must for all elementary classroom
teachers!
The Egg and I Betty MacDonald 2016-11-01 “A work of real comic genius. . .
. A wonderful, funny, warm, honest book, and, to use a much overused word, a
classic.” –Michael Korda, author of Country Matters When Betty MacDonald
married a marine and moved to a small chicken farm on the Olympic Peninsula
in Washington State, she was largely unprepared for the rigors of life in
the wild. With no running water, no electricity, a house in need of constant
repair, and days that ran from four in the morning to nine at night, the
MacDonalds had barely a moment to put their feet up and relax. And then came
the children. Yet through every trial and pitfall—through chaos and
catastrophe—this indomitable family somehow, mercifully, never lost its
sense of humor. A beloved literary treasure for more than half a century,
Betty MacDonald's The Egg and I is a heartwarming and uproarious account of
adventure and survival on an American frontier.
Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle Betty MacDonald 1994-06-03 Everyone loves Mrs. PiggleWiggle Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle lives in an upside-down house ans smells like
cookies. She was even married to a pirate once. Most of all, she knows
everything about children. She can cure them of any ailment. Patsy hates
baths. Hubert never puts anything away. Allen eats v-e-r-y slowly. Mrs
Piggle-Wiggle has a treatment for all of them. The incomparable Mrs. Piggle-

Wiggle loves children good or bad and never scolds but has positive cures
for Answer-Backers, Never-Want-to-Go-to-Bedders, and other boys and girls
with strange habits. '[Now] in paperback . . . for a new generation of
children to enjoy.' -- San Francisco Examiner Chronicle.
Missy Piggle-Wiggle and the Whatever Cure Ann M. Martin Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle
has gone away unexpectedly and left her niece, Missy Piggle-Wiggle, in
charge of the Upside-Down House and the beloved animals who live there:
Lester the pig, Wag the dog, and Penelope the parrot, among others. Families
in town soon realize that like her great-aunt, Missy Piggle-Wiggle has
inventive cures for all sorts of childhood (mis)behavior: The Whatever Cure
and the Just-a-Minute Cure, for instance. What is a stressed out parent to
do? Why, call Missy Piggle-Wiggle, of course!
The Plague and I Betty MacDonald 2016-11-01 “Getting tuberculosis in the
middle of your life is like starting downtown to do a lot of urgent errands
and being hit by a bus. When you regain consciousness you remember nothing
about the urgent errands. You can’t even remember where you were going.”
Thus begins Betty MacDonald’s memoir of her year in a sanatorium just
outside Seattle battling the “White Plague.” MacDonald uses her offbeat
humor to make the most of her time in the TB sanatorium—making all of us
laugh in the process.
Something Funny Happened at the Library Rob Reid 2003 This is how
storyteller, librarian, and all-around jokester Rob Reid opens his
delightful new book, Something Funny Happened at the Library. Wouldn't it be
great if kids came home from the library holding their sides, eager to pass
on the funny things they heard in the library that day? According to Reid,
the best way to get the attention of young people is to make them laugh.
From easy-to-win-over preschoolers to unimpressed teens, this book will
serve as your personal humor coach for even the toughest audiences out
there. With tricks of the trade on how to warm up an audience, choose ageappropriate material, use facial and vocal expressions to lure them in, and
select props, you're on your way to something very funny! Young children
won't be able to hold in their giggles after such programs as "The World's
Worst Ice-Cream Story," and intermediate school-age kids will love to take
part in book theme parties in honor of Captain Underpants or such special
celebrations as "Boo Ha-Ha!" Even those middle- and high-school students,
once convinced to participate in "Comedy Club" (a program that combines
reading and stand-up) or spoonerisms (a wordplay game), will be rolling in
the aisles. To enrich all of these programs, Reid also includes a funny
reader's theater script, tips on how to host lively library tours and school
visits, and even rap songs that extol the virtues of reading and the
library! A complete resource for getting children and young adults
snickering and having fun in the stacks with innovative programming that
uses humor, Something Funny helps you to connect with children and young
adults and, along the way, make the library the hippest place in town!
Hello, Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle Betty Bard MacDonald 1957 A woman with a magic
way of curing children's bad habits tries her hand with a bully, a
whisperer, and a slowpoke and formulates cures for a show-off and a crybaby.
Missy Piggle-Wiggle and the Won't-Walk-the-Dog Cure Ann M. Martin
2017-09-05 Even though Missy Piggle-Wiggle is preoccupied with repairing her
Upside-Down House that was damaged in a storm, she always finds time to

administer her magical cures that rid children in Little Spring Valley of
their unwanted habits and misbehavior.
Onions in the Stew Betty Bard MacDonald 1956 The bestselling author of the
American humor classic The Egg and I continues the adventure with this
collection of tales about life on the fringe of the Western wilderness.
Writing in the 1950s, Betty MacDonald, sophisticated and urbane, captivated
readers with her observations about raising a family on an island in Puget
Sound. As usual, humorist MacDonald is her own favorite target. She manages
to get herself into scrapes with washing machines set adrift in rowboats,
used cars, and a $25 Turkey Squasher. And then there's the scariest aspect
of island life -- teenaged children.
Betty Anne Wellman 2016-03-30 In 1945 Betty MacDonald published The Egg and
I, a lightly fictionalized account of her life as the wife of a chicken
farmer in the remote American Northwest in the 1920s. The book was an
immediate success, selling a million copies in less than a year, and was
eventually translated into over thirty languages. It has never been out of
print. This is Betty's story.
Jennifer, Hecate, Macbeth, William McKinley, and Me, Elizabeth E. L.
Konigsburg 2007-06-01 A lonely girl discovers a magical world and a new
friend when she meets a young witch on Halloween.
Looking for Betty MacDonald Paula Becker 2017-05-01 Betty Bard MacDonald
(1907–1958), the best-selling author of The Egg and I and the classic Mrs.
Piggle-Wiggle children’s books, burst onto the literary scene shortly after
the end of World War II. Readers embraced her memoir of her years as a young
bride operating a chicken ranch on Washington’s Olympic Peninsula, and The
Egg and I sold its first million copies in less than a year. The public was
drawn to MacDonald’s vivacity, her offbeat humor, and her irreverent take on
life. In 1947, the book was made into a movie starring Fred MacMurray and
Claudette Colbert, and spawned a series of films featuring MacDonald's Ma
and Pa Kettle characters. MacDonald followed up the success of The Egg and I
with the creation of Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle, a magical woman who cures children
of their bad habits, and with three additional memoirs: The Plague and I
(chronicling her time in a tuberculosis sanitarium just outside Seattle),
Anybody Can Do Anything (recounting her madcap attempts to find work during
the Great Depression), and Onions in the Stew (about her life raising two
teenage daughters on Vashon Island). Author Paula Becker was granted full
access to Betty MacDonald’s archives, including materials never before seen
by any researcher. Looking for Betty MacDonald, a biography of this
endearing Northwest storyteller, reveals the story behind the memoirs and
the difference between the real Betty MacDonald and her literary persona.
Watch the book trailer: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_Lr6iVK4zWk
Flora and the Flamingo Molly Idle 2014-10-28 A 2014 Caldecott Honor Book In
this innovative wordless picture book with interactive flaps, Flora and her
graceful flamingo friend explore the trials and joys of friendship through
an elaborate synchronized dance. With a twist, a turn, and even a flop,
these unlikely friends learn at last how to dance together in perfect
harmony. Full of humor and heart, this stunning performance (and splashy
ending!) will have readers clapping for more! Double tap the flaps to open
and close them, swipe the corners of the book to turn from page to page, and
activate the soundtrack to listen to the music while you read your new

ebook!
The Secret Garden Hodgson B.F. «???????????? ???» – ??????? ???????? ???
????????? ???? ?????????, ????????? ?????????? ??????? ??????? ???????,
????? ? ?????? ???????? ??????? ????? ? ????? ????. ???? ???????, ???????? ?
??????????? ???? ??????? ?????, ??????? ????????? ? ?????, ???????????? ?
??????, ?? ?????????? ? ????-?????????? ? ??? ????????. ?????? ????
????????? ? ?????????? ????????, ? ???? ???????? ??????????? ??????, ? ????
???? ?????? ????? ????????, ? ??? ????? ??????? ???????????? ????????? ???,
??????????? ??????, ???? ? ??????? ??????-?? ????????. ??????? ???? ?
???????? ??????, ??????? ???????? ??????. ?? ??? ????? ?????? ????
?????????? ?????? ? ????? ?? ????? ??, ??? ????????? ??? ?????????..
???????, ??? ?? ???????????? ?????? ? ????????...
Toys Go Out Emily Jenkins 2008-12-18 “A bit like the great movie Toy Story
and a bit like the wonderful Kate DiCamillo book The Miraculous Journey of
Edward Tulane. This is a great family book.” —The Washington Post Here is
the first book in the highly acclaimed Toys trilogy, which includes the
companion books Toy Dance Party and Toys Come Home and chronicles the
unforgettable adventures of three brave and loving toys. In these six linked
stories from Emily Jenkins, and illustrated by Caldecott Medal winner Paul
O. Zelinsky, readers will meet three extraordinary friends. Lumphy is a
stuffed buffalo. StingRay is a stuffed stingray. And Plastic... well,
Plastic isn't quite sure what she is. They all belong to the Little Girl who
lives on the high bed with the fluffy pillows. A very nice person to belong
to. Together is best for these three best friends. Together they look things
up in the dictionary, explore the basement, and argue about the meaning of
life. And together they face dogs, school, television commercials, the
vastness of the sea, and the terrifying bigness of the washing machine. A
Parents' Choice Silver Honor Winner, an ALA-ALSC Notable Children's Book,
and an Oppenheim Toy Portfolio Platinum Book Award Winner, Toys Go Out is
truly a modern classic.
Mrs. Gorski I Think I Have the Wiggle Fidgets (ADHD, ADD, Creative Minds)
Barbara Esham 2012-07-19 David Sheldon finds it difficult to pay attention
and follow directions. His teacher, Mrs. Gorski, has had enough of David's
brainstorms, but David "brainstorms" a way to manage his "wiggle fidgets."
ADHD, ADD, Dyslexia, Learning Styles
Early Literacy Intervention Activities, Grades PK - K Sherrill B. Flora
2011-04-18 Facilitate literacy in special-education learners in grades PK–K
using Early Literacy Intervention Activities. This 160-page book provides
teachers with activities that boost 11 proven literacy skills and
intervention strategies. In addition, the book discusses four important
interventions, covering early and special-education literacy in great
detail.
Anybody Can Do Anything Betty Bard MacDonald 2000-07-01 A humourous
celebration of family life during the Depression. R/R demand. CS copy in
very poor condition.
Country Matters Michael Korda 2009-03-17 “Dreaming of moving to the
country? First, read Michael Korda’s engaging memoir. City types will find
laughter, profit, and fair warning in Country Matters.” —Washington Post
With his inimitable sense of humor and storytelling talent, New York Times
bestselling author Michael Korda brings us this charming, hilarious, self-

deprecating memoir of a city couple's new life in the country. At once
entertaining, canny, and moving, Country Matters does for Dutchess County,
New York, what Under the Tuscan Sun did for Tuscany. This witty memoir,
replete with Korda's own line drawings, reads like a novel, as it chronicles
the author's transformation from city slicker to full-time country
gentleman, complete with tractors, horses, and a leaking roof. When he
decides to take up residence in an eighteenth-century farmhouse in Dutchess
County, ninety miles north of New York City, Korda discovers what country
life is really like: Owning pigs, more than owning horses, even more than
owning the actual house, firmly anchored the Kordas as residents in the eyes
of their Pleasant Valley neighbors. You may own your land, but without
concertina barbed wire, or the 82nd Airborne on patrol, it's impossible to
keep people off it! It's possible to line up major household repairs over a
tuna melt sandwich. The locals are not particularly quick to accept these
outsiders, and the couple's earliest interactions with their new neighbors
provide constant entertainment, particularly when the Kordas discover that
hunting season is a year-round event—right on their own land! From their
closest neighbors, mostly dairy farmers, to their unforgettable caretaker
Harold Roe—whose motto regarding the local flora is "Whack it all back!
"—the residents of Pleasant Valley eventually come to realize that the
Kordas are more than mere weekenders. Sure to have readers in stitches, this
is a book that has universal appeal for all who have ever dreamed of owning
that perfect little place to escape to up in the country, or, more boldly,
have done it.
The Chocolate Factory Ghost David O'Connell 2018-04-05 Archie McBudge knows
his lucky underpants must really work because when he and his mum are
summoned to Honeystone Hall in the remote Scottish village of Dundoodle,
they find Archie has inherited not only the enormous hall, but the whole of
the world-famous McBudge Confectionery Company from Great-Uncle Archibald.
That's a new home, a fortune and a lifetime's supply of treats rolled into
one! But all is not well in Dundoodle, and when Archie reads the mysterious
letter his great-uncle left him he finds himself on a quest to save his
family's company from ruin. With the help of his new friends Fliss and
Billy, Archie has to try to figure out the puzzles of Honeystone before his
sweet future melts away like an ice lolly in the sun!Fans of How to Train
Your Dragon and Tilly and the Time Machine will be hungry for this delicious
mystery full of weird clues, strange creatures, malevolent relatives and
lots and lots of SWEETS!
Wayside School Is Falling Down Louis Sachar 2021-08-05 Welcome back to a
new year at Wayside School – where things are as strange and eccentric as
ever. There are twenty-nine kids in Mrs Jewls's class on the thirtieth
floor, and this book is about all of them: there is Todd, who is in trouble
every day, until he gets a magic dog; Paul, whose life is saved by Leslie's
pigtails; Ron, who dares to try the cafeteria's mushroom surprise; and all
the others who help turn each day at Wayside School into one madcap
adventure after another. From top to bottom, Wayside is packed with quirky
and hilarious characters who are all brought to life in this new edition
with delightful illustrations by Aleksei Bitskoff. Part of Louis Sachar's
much-loved Wayside School series, this is an unmissable, irrepressible story
of mixed-up mayhem from the bestselling author of Holes.

The Egg And I Betty MacDonald 2015-11-06 When Betty MacDonald married a
marine and moved to a small chicken farm on the Olympic Peninsula in
Washington State, she was largely unprepared for the rigors of life in the
wild. With no running water, no electricity, a house in need of constant
repair, and days that ran from four in the morning to nine at night, the
MacDonalds had barely a moment to put their feet up and relax. And then came
the children. Yet through every trial and pitfall—through chaos and
catastrophe—this indomitable family somehow, mercifully, never lost its
sense of humor. A beloved literary treasure for more than half a century,
Betty MacDonald’s The Egg and I is a heartwarming and uproarious account of
adventure and survival on an American frontier.—Print Ed.
Unbending Gender Joan Williams 2001-09-13 In Unbending Gender, Joan
Williams takes a hard look at the state of feminism in America. Concerned by
what she finds--young women who flatly refuse to identify themselves as
feminists and working-class and minority women who feel the movement hasn't
addressed the issues that dominate their daily lives--she outlines a new
vision of feminism that calls for workplaces focused on the needs of
families and, in divorce cases, recognition of the value of family work and
its impact on women's earning power. Williams shows that workplaces are
designed around men's bodies and life patterns in ways that discriminate
against women, and that the work/family system that results is terrible for
men, worse for women, and worst of all for children. She proposes a set of
practical policies and legal initiatives to reorganize the two realms of
work in employment and households--so that men and women can lead healthier
and more productive personal and work lives. Williams introduces a new
'reconstructive' feminism that places class, race, and gender conflicts
among women at center stage. Her solution is an inclusive, family-friendly
feminism that supports both mothers and fathers as caregivers and as
workers.
Anastasia Krupnik Lois Lowry 2015-02-27 To Anastasia, being ten is very
confusing. She has an awful teacher who doesn't like her non-rhyming poetry.
Washburn Cummings, a very interesting boy, doesn't even know she's alive.
And her parents insist that she visit her grandmother, who can't ev
The Happy Hocky Family! Lane Smith 1996-09-01 For use in schools and
libraries only. A series of short silly stories takes a humorous look at the
activities of various members of the Hocky family.
Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle's Magic Betty MacDonald 2007-08-14 Seven families are
helped out by Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle's magic cures when they are faced with
thought-you-saiders, tattletales, bad table manners, interrupters, heedless
breakers, never-want-to-go-to-schoolers, and wadde-I-doers.
Hello, Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle Betty Macdonald 1995 A woman with a magic way of
curing children's bad habits tries her hand with a bully, a whisperer, a
slowpoke, a show-off, and a crybaby.
Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle's Won't-take-a-bath Cure Betty Bard MacDonald 1997 Mrs.
Piggle-Wiggle suggests the radish cure for Patsy's bad habit of not taking a
bath.
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